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NEWPORT ON THE LEVEE
2019 HOLIDAY 

PERFORMANCE OPPORTUNITIES
Brimming with delightful and exceptional experiences, Newport on the Levee once again will become an
iconic, community-driven destination for the Tri-State this holiday. The 2019 season kicks off with great

fanfare, when thousands upon thousands gather at the 11th Annual Light Up the Levee on
Saturday, November 23 for a night not to forget, starting with special activities for children and families

before Santa’s grand helicopter arrival, the season’s first snowfall, our grand 50-foot tree lighting,
fireworks and many more surprises—including a new afterparty with live music, drinks, food and more!

Throughout November and December, The Levee will continue to serve as a one-stop holiday 
extravaganza for families, kids and adults alike, as the Levee transforms into its own village, complete 

with shops, eateries, entertainment and holiday fun, including an award-winning Santa’s House 
experience. The region’s newest favorite holiday destination, Newport on the Levee, will fuse the magic 

of the Greater Cincinnati Community with thrilling entertainment, activities and unending fun.

THE OPPORTUNITY
As part of our love for Greater Cincinnati, Newport on the Levee is delighted to offer local performers—be it singers, thespians, 
piano players, puppeteers, bands, ballerinas, tap dancers, string quartets, children’s choirs and more—the chance to bring their
special musical and theatrical talents to Newport on the Levee’s central holiday stage. Perfectly located on the main floor of the 

Gallery Building, The Stage on the Levee will offer thrilling holiday performances amongst our charming Village on the Levee.

WHEN
Participating performers will enjoy the chance to perform and showcase their talents starting Saturday, November 23 through 
Saturday, December 28. Performances will take place during The Village on the Levee’s operating hours, which are primarily 

weekday evenings and weekends. We will work to schedule a time which works best for you and your group!

HOW
To apply and obtain more information about this special opportunity, please visit www.newportonthelevee.com/winterwonder

to submit your application or email winterwonder@newportonthelevee.com for more details.

Applications and indications of interest should be submitted no later than Saturday, November 30, 2019.

We look forward to having you join us in making this holiday one of true wonder!
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